
Dear [Alumni Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! We wanted to extend our heartfelt thanks for joining us at the 

recent Hospitality Alumni Reunion held on [Date]. It was wonderful to reconnect and share 

unforgettable moments. 

We are thrilled to inform you that the reunion was a success, with over [number] alumni and 

faculty members in attendance. The warm memories and experiences shared truly reminded us of 

the strong bonds we all formed during our time at [University Name]. 

As we look forward to future gatherings, we would love to gather your feedback and any 

suggestions you might have. Your insights are invaluable in shaping the next event. Please take a 

moment to fill out our survey [link to survey]. 

Thank you once again for being a part of our community. Stay connected, and we hope to see 

you at our next event! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[University Name] Alumni Association 

[Contact Information] 


